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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 4:09 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170009
Attachments: Proposed Expansion of Turkey Point Nuclear Power Plant; Submitted over website

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 3:52 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170009 
 
Copy on file.  DHood 
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Brandy Butler

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 8:45 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Submitted over website

Hide ID Type Name Email Telephone Company URL Comment Date 
Submitted 

IP 

[Hide] 20490 General 
Comment 

Tom 
Mullen 

Tmull
en805
2@aol
.com 

   Regarding 
FPL Nuclear 
reactor It 
would make 
more sense 
to install 
solar power 
with 
approximate 
21 billion $ 
over the 
next 15 
years I'm 
sure within 
6 to 12 
years there 
will be a 
way to store 
solar energy 

8/14/2017 
2:42:04 PM

99.3
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Brandy Butler

From: CHARLES N <charlesnyoung@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 10:47 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Proposed Expansion of Turkey Point Nuclear Power Plant

Dear Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850:  
 
Please do not approve FPL’s proposed expansion of the Turkey Point Nuclear Power plant. Expanding use of 
solar energy is a better alternative to dangerous, costly nuclear power.  
 
I am not an expert on power generation, but I fear living close to a nuclear power plant. I remember visiting 
Peach Bottom as a child and learning about “Our Friend the Atom.” Safe operation of nuclear power plants has 
proven to be a myth. Fukushima has shown that poor decisions can lead to disaster.  
 
Our legislators and regulators should make use of solar power and battery energy storage a priority in the 
“Sunshine State.” 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charles N. Young, M.D. 
6379 Mill Pointe Circle 
Delray Beach, Fl 33484-2491 
 
 
 
 




